
  

 

 

 

175 Montrose West Ave, Suite 400 
Akron, OH 44321 
330.665.0660 
www.cesoinc.com 

 

March 18, 2020 
 
Dan Osoba 
City of Aurora Planning Department  
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, 2nd Floor  
Aurora, CO 80012 
 
 
RE:  Research Plaza (Mobility Works) 2nd Review 

 Application Number:  DA-1686-05  
 Case Number: 1984-6018-05; 1984-6018-06 

 
 
 
Dear Dan: 
 
We are in receipt of your 2nd Submission Review Comments letter dated February 13, 2020 for the above-
referenced project, to which we provide the following responses. Your comments are reiterated below with 
corresponding responses for each.  
 
Should you have any further questions on any of these responses, please do not hesitate to call me. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Alexandra Schueszler 
Interior Designer 
schueszler@cesoinc.com  
(330) 396-5690 
 
CC: Greg Hopkins 
 
 
 
 
 
6A. Include a graphic sign in the sign detail sheet SP-2 as shown in the redlines.  
 
Response: A graphic sign was added to sheet SP-2 as was depicted in the redlines.   
 


